
Hand-Held Cell Phone Ban for Motorists Now in Effect 

 

It is now illegal to use a handheld cell phone while driving is now in effect. Use is also prohibited 

when a vehicle is stopped in traffic or at a red light. 

Drivers may talk using hands-free devices, but holding a phone to make a call, text, get driving 

directions or check social media is now a citable offense. For the next year, officers may issue 

written warnings. Formal citations will be issued beginning June 6, 2026. 

According to the Pennsylvania Department of Transportation, distracted drivers were involved in 

more than 11,000 crashes in Pennsylvania in 2023, outpacing the number of crashes caused by 

impaired drivers. 

 


